
NOTICE OF GREATER ASHEVILLE REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
 

ORDINANCE TO IMPLEMENT RULES AND REGULATIONS AT THE ASHEVILLE 
REGIONAL AIRPORT  

 
 
At the December 9, 2016 meeting of the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority 
Board, a proposed preliminary Airport Rules and Regulations Ordinance was presented to 
and approved by the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority Board and filed with the 
Clerk to the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority.  Prior to the Board's 
consideration of the proposed preliminary Airport Rules and Regulations Ordinance for 
adoption, and in accordance with A Resolution Regarding the Policy and Procedure for 
the Adoption of Ordinances by the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority, as 
adopted June 17, 2016 by the Greater Asheville Regional Airport Authority, the proposed 
preliminary Airport Rules and Regulations Ordinance is now available for public inspection, 
and will remain available for public inspection, until such time as a public hearing is held 
on the proposed preliminary Airport Rules and Regulations Ordinance. 
 
The Public Hearing on the proposed preliminary Airport Rules and Regulations Ordinance 
will be held on Friday, February 17, 2016 at 8:30 a.m. in the Conference Room at 
the Administrative Offices of the Asheville Regional Airport.  The Administrative Offices 
are located at the northern end of the second floor of the Terminal Building at the 
Asheville Regional Airport.  The address for the Administrative Offices is Suite 1, 61 
Terminal Drive, Fletcher, NC  28732 and the telephone number is 828-684-2226.   
 
All meetings are open to the public and will be conducted in accordance with the 
provisions of North Carolina General Statutes.  Any person who wishes to be heard on 
the proposed preliminary Airport Rules and Regulations Ordinance will be allowed to 
speak at the public hearing. 
 
 


